
Dear Angela 
 
Thank you for the email and sorry for the late reply.  
 
It has been a pleasure to participate as a board member of the JMPOPR. Therefore, as requested, I 
would like to confirme my position in keep on contributing as an Editorial Board Member. 
 
Once again thank you. 
 
Sincerly, 
 
Andre Luis Branco de Barros, MSc, PhD 
Universidade Federal de Minas Gerais 
Brazil  

 


